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Teaching Assistant

         Fairlight Primary and Nursery School

We are looking for a fantastic Teaching Assistants to be part of our team for a 1 year fixed post, from September 2022.  This post will be working with and supporting children with a wide range of needs in and out of the classroom.
The children are very proud of our school’s unique qualities and character. They will tell you all about our diverse community and being part of Brighton city centre community life. We are a welcoming place that has been celebrated in newspapers and on the TV but most of all the children will tell you that Fairlight is a creative environment that is a great place to learn and is a fun place to be. OFSTED described Fairlight as “a good school with a number of considerable strengths.”
For more information about our school visit our school website: http://www.fairlight.brighton-hove.sch.uk
Visits to the school are warmly welcomed and encouraged.  Book with the school office for a visit on Tuesday 21st June at 3.30pm – email office@fairlight.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

Closing Date for applications: is Midnight on 26th June 2022

All applications should be sent direct to the school via post or email: office@fairlight.brighton-hove.sch.uk.

Please note that this post is exempt from the Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974 and is subject to a Disclosure & Barring Service (DBS) check.
Interviews: Monday 4th July 2022
EVERY INDIVIDUAL CHILD ACHIEVES

Damien Jordan Headteacher & Sharon Lynn Deputy Headteacher
Assistant Headteachers:- Shereen Avard, Michelle May, Paul Knight
Victoria Southwell & Nicola Yuill Joint Chair of Governors


